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Iom here to present Rotherham
Borou gh C ouncil/Highways
Department with a petition about
road safety measures for Aughton
Road/Main Street.

There is a general concern with the
people of Astono Aughton and
Swallownest regarding the safefy of
these roads.

At the beginning of January, there
were two accidents on Aughton
Road. One of which resulted in an
elderty lady who lives on The
Windy Ridge complex being
injured.

On the lzth JanuiltyrJack
Sunderlando aged 8}rwas knocked


